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Committee.   

I urge  to support  HB2403,  as a farmer , livestock producer  and chair of the OFB 

wildlife committee who engages with producers from around the state. 

While there is no need for a predator control district at this point in my area .  There 

are areas of the state where producers would greatly benefit from the ability to  

establish predator control districts. 

 

Please pass HB2403 

 


